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Executive Board meeting 26 February 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the third meeting in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main decisions 

The Executive Board adopted Executive Board Decision 2024-01 on the request for the Commission 
agreement for derogation from the new Commission anti-harassment Decision pending model rules for 
agencies. 

The Executive Board decided on a reply to the European Union Agency for Asylum (EUAA) in the 
consultation on the draft Single Programming Document 2025-2027 and Work Programme 2025 of the 
EUAA. 

The Executive Board decided to decline a request to participate in the ECO-SOLVE project.   

The Executive Board decided to accept a request to participate in the FACILEX project. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft Strategy on cooperation with international partners 2024-2027. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


